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Comments: Hi, For the proposed Grand Targhee expansion, I'm in favor of "redeveloping within the existing

resort boundaries and expanding into South Bowl and Mono Trees".  I'm also in favor of building restaurants on

the ski hill, enhancing the base area and roads.  These projects would benefit both Teton county Wyoming and

Idaho with construction employment, material purchases and increased operating employment.  Grand Targhee

is one of the major economic engines especially for Teton County Idaho.  Our family has a summer home near

Victor since 1982 and we have seen the large influx of people.  Providing additional employment opportunities is

a good use of federal land.


